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WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are saddened to
learn of the passing of Remi Taiwo, on Sunday, July 3, 2022.

AND WHEREAS Remi started with the City of Mississauga in March 2021, as a SAP HCM
System Support Specialist in the Enterprise Business Solution section, Information Technology
Division, and was currently on parental leave.

AND WHEREAS Remi was a diligent, trustworthy and supportive team member with a very
pleasant personality and a can-do spirit. Remi will be missed by her peers, colleagues and
clients who had the opportunity to interact with her at the City.

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf of the
Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Taiwo family



